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Dr Peter T Oberem

The appointment of Dr Peter T Oberem as
Manager, Veterinary Technical Services
for Coopers Animal Health (Pty)Limited,
has been confirmed by the Managing
Director, Dr Pat Pullinger.

The appointment will take effect from 1
February 1990. Dr Oberem will report to Dr
Bill Jones-Davies until 31 March 1990 and
thercafter directtly to the Chief Executive.
Dr Oberem has had wide experience as a
State Veterinarian and as Research Veteri-
narian and is currently an Assistant Director
at the Veterinary Research Institute at
Onderstepoort. He holds two degrees,
namely BSc and BVSc and is well advanced
with an M Med Vet (Paras) degree.
Dr Oberem’s wife Pamela is also and
experienced veterinarian and is involved on
behalf of the VRI in the development of
biologicals (vaccines) using Coopers Animal
Health Limited expertise.



